
 

 

FINANCIAL RESPONSIBILITY ADDENDUM REGARDING ROUTINE EYE CARE 

 
 
Due to the last changes in health insurance, many health plans are using vision plans for routine eye care. 

Keamy Eye & Laser Centre does not participate in any vision plan.  Some medical insurance’s do pay for 

routine eye exams. It is your responsibility to know if you will be covered at Keamy Eye & Laser Centre. 

 

The following is provided to help you understand how your bill for services will be processed. 

If you have any medical condition or medical complaint, your exam is not routine and will be billed 

medically. You may need a referral in place for a medical eye exam and will be responsible for all co-

pays and deductibles. 

 

If you do not have a medical complaint or a medical diagnosis, your exam is routine and may or may not 

be covered by your insurance at our practice.  Changes in vision are not always caused by a medical 

condition so you may be billed for a routine eye exam which may not be covered.  If you know you will 

not be covered for a routine eye exam with us, please let us know as we have self-pay rates. 

 

My signature below states I have read the above financial responsibility addendum form. I am aware that 

I am responsible for all charges not covered by my insurance.  I am aware that I am responsible to call my 

insurance to see if I will be covered at Keamy Eye & Laser Centre. I am responsible to make sure all 

referrals are in place for my exam. 

 

 

 

 

Signature_______________________________________Date ________________________________ 

 

 
 


